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9th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Whole school trip to the Plymouth Theatre Royal – Wednesday 17th December 2025 

 

We are pleased to announce an exciting trip for the whole school to the Theatre Royal in Plymouth to 

watch ‘Dick Whittington’ pantomime on Wednesday 17th December.  

 

The performance is at 2.30pm. We will leave school and travel to Plymouth by coach at 12.30pm. The 

coach is expected to return by 6pm. All children must be collected by a parent/carer following their 

return.  

 

The cost for this trip is £13 per pupil. The PSA have kindly fully funded the coach costs which has 

allowed the cost per pupil to be heavily subsidised. This is a voluntary donation - however, if we do 

not receive enough contributions, we may need to cancel the trip.  

 

Please complete the online consent form and make your payment by Monday 3rd November 2025.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/9kBEAVgJFb 

 

Please ensure you complete a separate for each child.  

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mr Matt Davies 
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